City of New PBedford

IN COMMITTEE

March 09, 2023

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Ordinances, at a meeting held on Monday, February 27, 2023, considered a RELATED
MOTION, Councillor Morad, requesting, that the Director of Personnel provide to the Committee on
Ordinances Chairperson, a detailed matrix which reflects the current Unit C job position — titles and grade
as compared to the new recommended Unit C job position — title and grade, said information shall be
provided to the Committee on Ordinances Chairperson 10 business days prior to the Committee on
Ordinances meeting where the item is being addressed (Ref’d 9/8/2022) (10/24/2022 — tabled) (11/14/2022
— tabled to November 28, 2022) (11/28/2022 — Remain in Committee).

On motion by Councillor Burgo and seconded by Councillor Lima, the Committee VOTED: To recommend
that the City Council take NO FURTHER ACTION on the RELATED MOTION, Councillor Morad,
requesting, that the Director of Personnel provide to the Committee on Ordinances Chairperson, a detailed
matrix which reflects the current Unit C job position — titles and grade as compared to the new
recommended Unit C job position — title and grade, said information shall be provided to the Committee
on Ordinances Chairperson 10 business days prior to the Committee on Ordinances meeting where the item
is being addressed. This motion passed on a voice vote.

IN COMMITTEE ON ORDINANCES
Counc¢tflor Ryan. Pereira, Chairperson
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL
September 08, 2022

RELATED MOTION

Requesting, that the Director of Personnel provide to the
Committee on Ordinances Chairperson, a detailed matrix which reflects the current Unit
C job position - titles and grade as compared to the new recommended Unit C job
position - title and grade, said information shall be provided to the Committee on
Ordinances Chairperson 10 business days prior to the Committee on Ordinances
meeting where the item is being addressed. (To be Referred to the Director of Personnel

and the Committee on Ordinances.)

Linda M. Morad, Councillor at Large



